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17th November, 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,      
             
The school is having its annual Decorations day on Friday 1st December this year.  During the morning, the whole 
school will be divided up into classes of different age groups with siblings together.  The children will be 
designing and creating Christmas displays and decorations during the morning.  These will be displayed around 
the school and in the hall in preparation for our Christmas Bazaar on Sunday 3rd December. 
       
The PTFA will be asking the children to bring in their decorated jam jars, filled with sweets or other exciting 
things, on Decorations day or a £1 donation.  The children will be able to wear their non-uniform clothes but 
please ensure these are suitable for Art & Design activities.  
    
Every class teacher would appreciate extra help on the day.  If you would like to come in to help in the morning 
from 9am, and already have your DBS form cleared in the school office, please click this link and return your 
information to us by Monday 20th November.  If you have more than one child, your siblings will be together, 
so please state their names and classes and we will endeavour, where possible, to place you with them on the 
day. 

        
Yours sincerely                                       
Mrs Stewart 

Art & Design Curriculum Subject Leader   
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